
-

_. .

..; e - -

,

.; 3
'

|
.

CENTERf0R
ENERGY.<

Donald C. Shelton 300 Madison Avenue '(
Yee Pre:ident Nuclear Tokdo, OH 436520001

Davis Besse (419)2e92300

: Docket Number 50-346

License Number NPF-3

. Serial Number 1886

. February 15 1991

| United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk

-Vashington,-D. C. 20555

Subjec t: License Amendment Request to Delete References to Deaerator
Storage Tanks'(TAC Number M79673)

s

Centlement
^

The enclosed application requests that the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
LStation, Unit Number 1 Operating Licenst,: Appendix A, Technical y

Spacifications.(TS) be-revised to reflect the changes attached. The
proposed changes' involve TS 3/4.7.1.3, Plant Systems, Condensate Storage
Tank,-and Bases Section 3/4.7.1.3, Plant Systems, Condensate Storage
Facilities. 1

:The proposed changes vould delete the reference.to the Deaerator Storage
: Tanks'(DSTs) as condensate storage facilities for the Auxiliary Feedvater

- System _in Limiting-Condition for Operation (LCO) 3.7.1.3, and would revise
the nomenclature for " condensate storage tank" and " condensate storage
facilities" to " Condensate Storage Tanks"~in LCO 3.7.1.3,' Surveillance-

| Requirement.4.7.1.3.1,.and Bases Section 3/4.7.1.3. These changes are being
.

L made to correct the TS in that the alignment'of the DSTs to the-Auxiliary '

'Feedvater Pumps-(AFPs) is not allowed because=1) the high-temperature _ vater
from:the DSTs can damage the AFPs' bearings, and 2)-the AFPs'-discharge i

>

lines _vould be considered.high energy lines. The changes.in nomenclature
are being made because, with the deletion of the deaerator storage tanks,-

, -- the only. condensate' storage facilities remaining are the condensate storage
L tanks.
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Toledo Edison requests that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Staf f issue
this amendment by November 29. 1991. If you have any questiens concerning
the above, please contact Mr. R. V. Schrauder, Manager - Nuclear Licensing, ,

at (419) 249-2366.

Very truly yours,
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'

RMC/mmb

cci P. H. Byron, DB-1 Senior Resident Inspector
A. B. Davis, Regional Administrator, NRC Region III
D. C. Di Ianni, DB-1 NRC Senior Project Manager
General J. Villiams, Chief of Staff, Ohio Adjutant General's Office
Utilicy Radiological Safety Board
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